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From:

Sent: 29 November 2024 12:17

To: Planning Policy

Cc: Eleanor Lovett

Subject: [EXTERNAL EMAIL] Representations to Dudley Local Plan - on behalf of Harworth 

Group 

Attachments: CLR199.DudleyLPReg19.RepsForm.Harworth Group.pdf; CLR199. Dudley Reg19 

Reps. Harworth Group 29112024.pdf

CAUTION: This email originated from outside of the council. Do not click links or open 
attachments unless you are sure the content is safe. 

 

Good Afternoon,  

 

Please find attached representations to the Dudley Local Plan Regulation 19 consultation that are provided on 

behalf of Harworth Group and their interest in land at Thorns Road, Brierley Hill.  

 

I would be grateful if you could please confirm receipt of the attached and ensure that these representations 

are considered by the Council when progressing with the emerging Plan.  

 

 


